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Parent Information Sheet – Thursday 2nd December 2021 

Attendance  

 

Our target for the academic year is 95.7%.  Look at the graph above to see how your child’s class is 

performing.  The average attendance last week was 92 % - Covid is impacting on our attendance and 

this is to be expected although attendance has improved on the previous week.  Thank you for your 

continued support.  

 

Flu Immunisations 

Your child should have brought home a letter regarding the flu immunisation.  The dates of the 

immunisations are 7th and 8th December.  Please return these letters to school as soon as possible.  If 

you do not return the letter we will assume you do not wish for your child to have the immunisation.  

Please be aware that the school nurses will not be chasing parents for consent this year.  

 

Information can be found on the websites below: 

 

https://phw.nhs.wales/topics/immunisation-and-vaccnine/flu 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/child-flu-vaccine/ 

 

Christmas 

I am delighted to announce that I have arranged a visit to school 

from the real Father Christmas.  Father Christmas will visit school 

on 14th and 15th December and read a story to pupils in the school 

hall.  I very much hope that the pupils will enjoy this experience.  

 

We will also have a visit from some very ‘naughty elves’ on 

Monday 13th December.  I am sure the children will really enjoy 

this experience.  
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Christmas Dinner 

Christmas dinner will be served on Friday 10th December.  On this day, pupils 

may wear their Christmas jumpers to school.  Pupils may of course wear their 

Christmas jumpers / t-shirts throughout December.  

 

If your child wishes to have Christmas dinner please send the money into 

school on Monday 6th December.   

 

Pupils may bring a Christmas cracker to school which can be pulled when they are having their Christmas 

dinner.  

 

School Lunch 

Please be aware there will be a change to the Menu on Wednesday and Friday next week.  On 

Wednesday, fish will be served instead of cooked dinner.  On Friday, Christmas dinner will be served.  

 
 

Mr C George 
Headteacher 

Mr G Jones  
Chair of School Governors  

 


